
PARENT, TEACHER, STUDENT, ORGANIZATION 

 

UCVTS APA PTSO 
Dear Business Owners and Friends of UCVTS, 

The Parent, Teacher, Student Organization (PTSO) for The Academy for Performing Arts (APA), a 
member of the Union County Vocational Technical School system, will be once again 
sponsoring a PRIZE BINGO event. The Bingo event will be held on Saturday, March 1st, 2025, at the 
VFW Kenilworth Post 2230 located at 33 S 21st St, Kenilworth, NJ. 

In addition to the bingo portion of our event, the PTSO is also including a Tricky Tray, 50/50 raffle, 
and cork pull during the evening’s festivities. The success of this event is due in large part to the 
generosity of local businesses, like you, throughout Union County. Last year we received many 
wonderful donations that were combined to create beautiful gift baskets, as well as combinations 
such as dinner/movie, day of beauty, etc. We are reaching out to you to ask if you would be able 
to make this year’s event even more successful by donating a gift card, basket, service, etc to our 
event. Any and all support of our students is greatly appreciated! 

The money that is raised from this event will be used to fund senior scholarships, contribute 
toward Project Graduation, and to provide master classes and other learning opportunities for our 
students. We will promote your business on our Facebook and website pages in recognition of 
your generosity. 

A Donation Form for the event is attached that you can utilize for your donation. Your donation is 
tax deductible and our Federal Tax ID# is listed on the Donation Form. Donations can be mailed 
to: K a r a  R e v e r  1 6 4  H a r r o w  R o a d  W e s t f i e l d  N J  0 7 0 9 0  or we can pick items up! 

Thank you in advance for your support with this important APA Fundraiser and for supporting OUR 
students! 

Sincerely, 

The APA PTSO Bingo Prize Committee


